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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.,  Charleston, W. Va. 25304         office@kccofc.org         304.925.7435 
 

June 6, 2023 

 Morning Assembly 

  June 11, 2023 

Emblem Handout 
  and Usher:  Herb Kinder 
 
Worship Leader 
  and Opening Prayer: Carson Henley 
  
Communion Presider: Joe Riley 
 
Contribution Count:  T & J Winnell 
 
Closing Prayer: Tom McNeely 
 
Childcare Class: Sara Henley 
   
Sound Booth & Pete Williams/        
PowerPoint:   Sara Wood 
  
Usher volunteers needed, please contact Herb 
Kinder.  

  

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday, June 4, 2023 

Attendance:     53 

Contribution: $3,978.00 

Chuck Denham home recovering from a serious infection 

 

Shirley Denham will be having arm surgery on Thursday 

 

Fred Songer heart issues 

 

Gene Richardson heart issues 

 

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 
Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Important Dates 

Contribution and Attendance 

 

Donors Luncheon 

Donors Luncheon   June 24, 2023 

Pine Grove CofC 

 

Surprise Valley Youth Camp  June 25 - July 22 

See bulletin board for specific age dates. 
 

 

Further information on all meetings can be found on the bulletin board out-

side of the office. 

You are invited to a “THANK YOU” Luncheon 

at Pine Grove church of Christ, Scott Depot, 

West Virginia  25560, Saturday, June 24, 

2023, at 12 noon 

TO SHOW APPRECIATION FOR YOUR DONATION [to the 

Malawi rescue mission].  THERE WILL BE A PRESENTA-

TION ON MALAWI BY REDA REDDING 

Please RSVP by June 14th to Joy Harmon, 304-546-2839. 

See bulletin board outside of office for more details. 

Potter Chidrens’ Home 

If you have taken a coin can home to 

collect change for Potter Childrens’ 

Home, please bring it to the office by 

Sunday, June 25th.  Thank you. 

The best portion of a good man’s life is his little, name-

less, unremembered acts of kindness and of love  -   

William Wordsworth 
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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
June 6, 2023 

Men’s Bible Class 

There will be NO book club meeting in 

June due to family activities. 

 

The Book Club’s next meeting will be on 

Tuesday, July 25th, at 6:00 pm. The meeting will be at 

Panera Bread, South Ridge, South Charleston.  

The book selection for July’s discussion is Born a Crime by 

Trevor Noah. 

Everyone is welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Linda Johnson. 

Ladies’ Bible Class 

The Men’s Bible Class meets at the church 

building on Wednesday nights from 6:30 

pm-7:30 pm. The class is studying Paul’s 

letter to the Philippians.  Come to grow and 

enjoy fellowship with other men. 

All men are welcome.  If you have any questions, 

please contact Chris Morris. 

 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on 

Wednesday nights from 6:30 pm - 7:30 

pm in room 17.  

We are using a study called Every Good 

Gift by Ann Voskamp.  

All ladies are welcome. If you have any questions, 

please contact Sheila Dale. 

If you need free access to RightNow Media, please 

contact the office. 
Sunday Morning Adult Class 

Ladies’ Book Club 

The Sunday Morning Adult Class is continuing 

its study of the book of Romans using a series 

by J.D. Greear found on RightNow Media. 

Call the office, if you need free access to 

RightNow Media. 

If you have any questions, please contact Chris Morris or 

Carson Henley. 

By the time the summer solstice occurs, it feels as if the season has been in full swing for weeks. It’s 

bittersweet that just when summer officially starts, the length of daylight begins decreasing. Before 

we’re ready to let go of the season, summer marches toward fall, and then winter with the year’s short-

est day. 

 

Yet that is our Creator's plan: “You have fixed all the boundaries of the earth; you have made summer 

and winter” (Psalm 74:17, ESV). God fashioned the world to be beautiful, good and perfectly symmet-

rical. With concise order, he ordained seasons, rhythms, orbits and natural boundaries. As God ’s beloved children, 

we’re blessed to enjoy the intricacies and patterns of this magnificent universe. 

 

—MaryAnn Sundby  

Found ! 

A pair of Foster Grant eyeglasses was 

found in the auditorium last Sunday.  You 

can find them in the office on the desk 

tray. 


